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                      Thursday 27th April 2023 

 

 

ESJ Coronation Celebration Day – Friday 5th May 

                

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To recognise the coronation of King Charles III, Ely St. John’s will be holding a ‘Coronation 

Celebration Day’ on Friday 5th May. 

  

As well as taking part in learning linked to the history of the coronation and the British monarchy, 

the whole school will be taking part in an afternoon celebration on the playground that will 

include a mini-picnic, whole-school play time and songs.  On this day, we would like to invite 

children to wear ‘red, white and blue’ clothes as part of the celebration, rather than normal 

school uniform. 

 

Further information about the mini-picnic and how it will be organised for your child’s year group 

will follow in the coming days from each year group. 

 

Thank you for your support with this, we very much hope it will be a memorable occasion!  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr. Henson 


